
 

 Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ    Tel: 01344-773496     Fax: 01344-750604 

 Email: admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk   Web: www.oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

5th September 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

PARENT TEACHER FORUMS 

 

I am writing to invite you to an open year group meeting with your child’s class teacher and 

their teaching team.  At this meeting you will learn more about your child’s year group, the 

new curriculum, expectations, organisation, assessment, homework and parental help.  There 

will be opportunities to ask questions so do come along to find out more.  Children should not 

attend so please ensure that child-care has been organised.  These meetings are not intended to 

discuss individual children, as there will be a further meeting in November for you to meet 

with your child’s class teacher to discuss progress and how your child is settling into school.   

 

Parent Forums will begin at 6.00pm in the HALL on both evenings: 

 

Years 3 and 4: 6.15-7.00pm on Monday 11th September 

Years 5 and 6: 6.15-7.00pm on Wednesday 13th September 

 

Year 6 parents should note that a meeting to discuss the trip to Osmington Bay will take 

place straight after the Parent Teacher Forum meeting at approximately 7.00pm so 

please allow an extra 30 minutes for this meeting.  Further details about the residential trip 

meeting will be sent separately.  

 

Even if you have attended these evenings before, it is important that you are aware of what 

happens in your child’s new year group. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 


